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December 10, 2021 

VIA E-MAIL & OVERNIGHT COURIER 

Ectory Lawless, Docket & Records Manager 
Tennessee Public Utility Commission 
502 Deaderick Street, 4th Floor  
Nashville, TN 37243 
tpuc.docketroom@tn.gov 

Re: NGA 911, L.L.C. 
Notification of Intent to Operate Pursuant to Market Regulation 

Dear Ms. Lawless: 

On behalf of NGA 911, L.L.C. (“NGA 911”), this letter advises the Commission that 
NGA 911 elects to operate under market regulation pursuant to T.C.A. Section 65-5-109 
enacted in May 2009. In Tennessee, NGA 911 is authorized to provide competing local 
exchange and interexchange telecommunications service by an Order issued in Docket 
No. 21-00049 on December 3, 2021.  Since NGA 911 does not provide switched access 
services, it will not file or maintain tariffs with the Commission. 

Pursuant to the Amended Notice of Docket Filing Procedures During State of Emergency 
for Coronavirus COVID-19 dated March 31, 2020, NGA 911 is submitting this Notice 
electronically and is mailing one (1) hard copy to the Commission. 

Please acknowledge receipt and acceptance by returning the enclosed extra copy in the 
postage prepaid envelope provided. Questions concerning this submission should be 
directed to the undersigned. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Catherine Wang 
Brett P. Ferenchak 

Counsel to NGA 911, L.L.C.

Electronically Filed in TPUC Docket Room 
on December 10, 2021 at 12:17 p.m.
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